Day 7

Read: Romans 10:14-15

1.

2.

3.

4.

5.

How do unbelievers come to know and believe the Gospel from Romans 10:14-15?

Romans 9:1-10:21

As He says also in Hosea, "I will call those who were not My people, 'My people,' and her who was not beloved, 'beloved.'" "And it shall be that in the place where it was said to them, 'you are not My people,' there they shall be called sons of the living God."

Scripture Memory

Day 1

Read: Romans 9:1-13

Introduction: Not all of Abraham's descendants believed the good news, even though the Israelites received the promises and the covenants. Paul was so passionate that his fellow Israelite brothers and sisters would believe, that he wished that he could be separated from Christ so that they would be saved.

- 1. Why was Paul filled with unceasing sorrow?
- Since many Israelites did not believe, does that mean the Word of God failed (6)?
- 3. Which one of Abraham's sons were not included in the promises (7-8; cf. Gen. 17:17-19)?

Day 6

Read: Romans 10:18-21; Psalm 19:1-6

Introduction: In order for someone to believe the Gospel, someone has to preach it to them. So how can Paul say that they have heard (18). The second half of verse 18 is a quotation from Psalm 19:4. In Psalm 19, creation declares the glory of God. So the Psalmist is using creation as the voice that is declaring God's glory. This does not negate our responsibility to share the Gospel, but it does demonstrate God's justice when He declares sinners to be guilty because they have had some revelation about God and have rejected it.

1. How can Paul say that all have heard (18cf. Psalm 19:1-6)?

Scripture Memory

Write Romans 9:25-26 below

Scripture Memory

Day 5

Read: Romans 10:11-17

Introduction: Whoever will call on the name of the Lord will be saved. Yet, many have never heard the Gospel. Paul emphasizes the need for preachers to proclaim the Gospel so that the lost would believe. But how can someone preach unless they are sent?

- Does God make a distinction between Jews and Gentiles (12)?
- How beautiful are the _____ of those who bring Good News (15).
- 3. Will everyone who hears the Good News believe (16)?

Scripture Memory

Write Romans 9:25-26 below

Day 2

Read: Romans 9:14-26

Introduction: Although we are tempted to place salvation on man's ability to accept or reject God, this passage points out that God hardens some and is merciful to others (16-18). Paul answers the obvious objection—how can God fault someone if, when they reject God, they are doing His will (19). The answer is simple, "who are you to answer back to God?" (20).

- 1. Why did God harden Pharaoh's heart (17)?
- 2. How does God respond when you reject His justice (19-20)?
- 3. How does Paul illustrate God's authority to choose or reject someone (21-22)?

Scripture Memory

Day 3

Read: Romans 9:27-33

Introduction: Unless God had rescued some Israelites, they would be just like Sodom and Gomorrah—completely wiped out. Even though these Israelites pursued righteousness, they did not obtain it. Because they pursued righteousness by works and not by faith.

- 1. How did the Gentiles receive righteousness (30)?
- 2. How did most of the Israelites pursue righteousness (31-32)?
- 3. What stone did Israel stumble over (33; cf. 10:4)?

Day 4

Read: Romans 10:1-10

Introduction: How can someone be saved? A person must confess with his mouth that Jesus is Lord and believe in his heart that God raised Him from the dead (9). The resurrection is the proof that God the Father was pleased with the sacrifice.

- 1. Can someone have zeal for God but lack knowledge (2)?
- 2. _____ is the end of the law for righteousness to those who believe (4).
- 3. To be saved, you must confess with your mouth Jesus as

_____ and _____ in your heart that God

raised Him from the dead (9).

Scripture Memory

Write Romans 9:25-26 below

Scripture Memory